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The Legislature should not engage in tactics to derail another legislative 

proposal/enactment that is currently under review unless it revokes the previous 

enactment.  Measure 114, resurrected in SB 348, is under review in the federal and 

state courts.  Meas. 114 is unconstitutional and has resulted in the waste of public 

monies in its defense.  Continued promulgation of similar unconstitutional legislation 

will further drain public and private resources needlessly.  SB 348 restricts the rights 

of law-abiding citizens and doesn't achieve the law's stated goals.  In fact, it makes 

criminals out of law-abiding citizens.  How is the citizenry supposed to trust its 

legislators to act in the public's best interest when the Legislature pulls chicanery like 

this to circumvent the public's proper, public, and timely response to Meas 114 in the 

Oregon courts? 

 

Don't pass SB 348 out of committee! 


